Campaign for a research documentary: The Macaw Project
A scientific research project of the ANU is being implemented in the Tambopata-Candamo region of the southeastern Peruvian Amazon. The researchers study the breeding biology of large macaws and are developing new genetic techniques for their conservation. Researchers now want to reach beyond these aims and to communicate their findings. Nowadays most scientific research is only available for a very narrow academic audience by publishing in scientific journals. Often the reality of the field-based research, which underpins these journal articles, is the most interesting part and worthy of communication to a much broader audience by documentary movies.

Thanks to the voluntary work of the researchers, they already have a repository of suitable full-HD footage that requires professional editing to produce a 26-minute documentary of their macaw conservation research in the rainforest of Peru. The documentary will be used to direct public attention towards the problems these birds are facing in their habitat and the importance of scientific conservation research on the future of macaws in this region.
“Public awareness is an important goal of any conservation research, and documentary films are great tools to accomplish this” – says George Olah, a PhD scholar of the ANU and leader of the research team.

“This documentary will differ from others because it was filmed from the perspective of researchers” – he continues. “We will explain the newest techniques of this field of research and show up-to-date findings in a comprehensible way in a spectacular movie. To be able to accomplish all this we will also need your help.”

If you interested in this crowd-funding campaign, please visit the following site:
http://igg.me/at/macawmovie or contact the researchers at george.olah@anu.edu.au
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